
 

 
Holly Springs Elementary School  

January 3, 2017 
 

Good Afternoon Holly Springs Elementary Families, 
 
This is Mrs. Clark, Principal at Holly Springs Elementary School with important 
announcements.  ​Happy New Year!  It was so exciting to have track 1, 2, and 3 students 
return today!  Track 4, we hope you are enjoying your time off. 
 
Initial assignment strips will go home with current students on tracks 1, 2, & 3 this 
Thursday.  Please refer to this information for details regarding your child’s school 
assignment for 2017-2018 school year. It contains information on the magnet application 
process and the calendar and early transfer application process as well as important 
transportation information. 
 
This Thursday, January 5, 2017 is rising Kindergarten registration for the 2017-2018 
school year.  Families may pre-register at the base school for your address.  You will need 
the following documents when registering a child.  (A parent picture ID, current proof of 
residence, a water, gas, or electric bill, your child’s certified birth certificate, and an 
immunization record if applicable.  Holly Springs Staff will be ready to assist you between 
the hours of 9:30a.m. to 4:30pm. 
 
Ring in the New Year with some family fun! Join the HSES PTA in a Family Fun Skating 
Party THIS SATURDAY, January 7th, from 5:15-7:00 pm at JellyBeans Skate Center 
located at 1120 Buck Jones Rd. Raleigh. There is a $7 admission for all skaters. 
Non-skating parents and teachers are admitted free. Admission includes the cost of quad 
skates. Inline skates are an additional dollar. Students must arrive before 6:30 pm to get 
discounted admission price. Students are also welcome to stay during the public skate 
session from 7:00-10:00 pm at no additional charge. While this is a private HSES event that 
is not open to the public, HSES students are welcome to invite their whole family and all 



their friends to join in the skating fun! A portion of the proceeds from this event will be 
donated back to the HSES PTA. 
 
Holly Springs Elementary had two Reflections Art Program winners at the county level. 
For the intermediate level, 1st place was Kaitlyn Crane and Tommy Dillman tied with 
another student for 3rd place.  Congratulations to these students! 
 
This message has been posted to the website. 
Have a great day! 


